May 05, 2019

City of Kawartha Lakes

| am writing to request an extension on the noise by-law for September 07, 2019. We are celebrating a
wedding at 255 Burnt River Rd, Burnt River On. There will be around 150 in attendance, also a DJ
playing the music for the wedding. Could we please extend the noise by-law to 2:00 a.m. September 08,
2019. The family we be notifying our neighbours of this event, but with that being said most of our
neighbours are invited to the Wedding.

Thank You for your consideration of our request.

Charla Wallwork



